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1. (○) Richmond Beach

2. (○) Email

3. Jess Gobel

4. 20200 21st Place N.W.

5. 425-497-6808

6. jessgobel@outlook.com

7. There is a proposal that the Council is considering regarding re-zoning a large tract of land in, near
 and around the Shoreline Center. Specifically Shoreline fields A/B and the stadium. Rezoning the
 soccer fields and stadium for possible high density development is not recommended. Thousands
 of adults and children (ages 5-18), who reside in Shoreline and elsewhere, use those fields. To
 possibly reduce that public resource for other uses (development) would be problematic for the
 long term health, and quality of life for future generations of Shoreline citizens. 

I have no problem with higher density development especially as it applies to Sound Transit and
 interlinking with mass transportation. I applaud the City's efforts in that regard. However, with
 higher density will be a greater demand for outside activity that the Shoreline Center soccer fields
 and stadium provides. Thus hold to those field recourses and please don't rezone the fields for
 possible development in the future.

Thank you for listening.

Jess Gobel
Hillwood Soccer Club
Secretary (2001-present)

Seattle United, FC

mailto:webmaster@shorelinewa.gov
mailto:Council@shorelinewa.gov


Founding board member (2009-2014)

Seattle Youth Soccer Association
Commissioner (2011 to present)

U.S. Soccer Federation - Referee Program
2009 to present

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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